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Trustee Removal Merit Panel 

December 2015 Report 

 

Last month the TRMP reported that a complaint against a sitting 

Trustee from a member in that area was being reviewed by the Panel. 

It was further reported that the Panel made a decision to return this 

complaint back to that area for further review because it was not 

given due diligence at that level. 

The TRMP is pleased to report that the issue was heard at their 

December Intergroup meeting. The issues being brought against the 

Trustee were discussed at that area’s Intergroup meeting and a 

motion was made, seconded to drop the pursuit of any formal action 

against the Trustee. The motion passed. A further discussion ensued 

relative to how the problem could be fixed for all parties involved. 

Within the discussion, several items were brought up including Unity 

Step #1 and how to move forward with a healing process. 

The Trustee involved apologized for any wrongdoings and agreed to 

make amends as well as change the behaviors that led to these 

issues. The accusers agreed to withdraw the complaints in the 

interest of unity in their area. 

The report of this meeting and its results were passed on to the 

Chairman of the BOT and this matter is officially considered closed.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Steve R. 

Chairman of the TRMP. 

Area 2B Trustee 


